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THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20540 

HISPANU: DIVISIÓN 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
1518 Willowbrook Lañe 
Villanova, Pennsylvania 
19085 

Dear Professor Ferrater: 

Congratulations on having "been chosen to present the 
Prince of Asturias Philosophy prize in Oviedo, in presence of 
His Majesty, the King. It is a fitting honor for a person of 
your stature. 

It is unfortunate that the presentation in Oviedo comes 
just three days after our Ortega symposium. So that you can make the 
presentation for the symposium and still be in Spain "before October 2, 
we have rescheduled your appearance. You will now open the initial 
session, at 9:00 a.m. on September 30. This will enable you to take 
the evening flight to Spain, and to be in Madrid on the morning of 
October 1. It accords with the verbal agreement reached between you, 
Jaime Benitez, and Javier Malagón during a telephone conversation some 
three weeks ago. 

I deeply appreciate your changing your original travel plans 
to that you can participate in both events. Since we will be printing 
the final program for the Ortega symposium in the very near future, I 
would appreciate your confirming this new agreement in writing as soon as 
possible. Your participation is crucial to the success of the symposium. 

William E. Cárter 
Chief 
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